
From: ken clark < >  

Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 9:55 AM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: By law 129 

 

Dear Trustees. 

I remain opposed to any changes in By law 122 for reasons previously given. 

I'm writing to object to  

the way this meeting was arranged for the following reasons. 

1. Releasing your agenda package two days before the meeting. 

2. Holding the meeting on North Pender instead of South Pender. 

3. Choosing the time and date to  maximize the inconvenience to residents living south of The 

Dip. 

This gives me reason to suspect it was intended to discourage dissenting voices from attending. 

Yours truly 

Ken Clarke 

 

 

 

 


